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Recommendations to the UN Committee on the Rights of the Child

         Prepared by Child Helpline International and Member Helplines – September 2006
__________________________________________________________________________________
Recommendations 

Costa Rica’s National Health Services (Caja Costarricense de Seguro Social) has a toll free helpline for children and adolescents Linea Cuenta Conmigo 0800 2244 911. If the recommendations are implemented, the helpline has the potential to reach over 39,000 children annually*.

The elimination of the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography can be facilitated by adopting a holistic approach which uses national child helplines as a key strategic tool toward ensuring child protection on a global level. Linea Cuenta Conmigo can play a major role in the prevention of and the protection of victims of sexual abuse and sexual exploitation. To do this, the government needs to: 

· Ensure the helpline receives a nationally accessible, toll-free, 3 or 4-digit number that is free for both the caller and the helpline. 

· Provide more funding to expand the service to 24 hours.
· Provide core funding to maintain and expand the service, reaching out to marginalised communities and rural areas across the nation.
· Facilitate the collaboration of the helpline with child-focused NGOs and state alliances to enhance the helpline’s intervention and follow-up model and ensure the long-term rehabilitation of children in need of care and protection.

· Facilitate the collaboration of the helpline with regional and international bodies such as UNICEF, IOM and ILO to ensure a regional approach.

· Work with the helpline through existing national child protection programmes to increase awareness amongst children
· Use national, government-financed radio and television programmes to increase awareness on activities and services available to children.
Background
Linea Cuenta Conmigo is part of the Adolescents Health Policies 2005 (Programa de Atención Integral a la Adolescencia –PAIA) which form part of the National Health Services (C.C.S.S). The child helpline was established in 1994, and operates from 08.00 to 19.00 Monday to Friday and 09.00 to 17.00 on weekends. In 2004, the helpline received 10,204 calls. Eighty-three percent of these calls were on sexuality and relationships. 
Linea Cuenta Conmigo is a national helpline which receives calls from throughout the country. Notwithstanding, the helpline needs to continue building services to ensure that children living in remote areas outside the capital have equal access to the helpline. For these reasons, financial commitments from the government and telecom sectors are necessary to cover core costs and to waive the cost of calls on a permanent basis.
If you wish further information please contact Child Helpline International:
Jeroo Billimoria, Executive Director, Child Helpline International

jeroo@childhelplineinternational.org

Tel: + 31 (0)20 528 9625 / Fax: + 31 (0)20 638 7655 / Mob: + 31 (0)6 51979252

www.childhelplineinternational.org 
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* these figures are based on a study conducted by McKinsey
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